
 

 

 

 

 

 
19 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

Please find attached our guide to homework, blended learning and the other online 
school systems we use at De La Salle.  

We are continuing to use Microsoft Teams as a central location for all online 
learning. 

Thank you for your feedback about homework through the ‘Big Ask’; we are hoping 
that the (re)introduction of Satchel:One (formerly Show My Homework) will give 
you more of an insight into the work being set and help you to support your child’s 
home learning.   We are in the process of syncing it to the Microsoft systems we 
already use and hope to be in touch very soon with login details once it is ready 
to use.  

We encourage our students to speak to their class teacher or form teacher if they 
are having any difficulties accessing or completing their homework. 

If you have any difficulties accessing any of our online systems please contact the 
school via email delasalle@delasalleschool.org.uk or by phone 01744 20511 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs M Croft  

Lead Practitioner / Maths Teacher  
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